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Wednesday 15th July 

Dear Parents/carers 

I hope you are all safe and well. The end of the school year is upon us; It certainly has been a 
different year to the one I anticipated in September but despite the obvious challenges, I do feel 
we have all worked together to make the best of this time and I am grateful for your 
continued support.  

 

On Friday, we will say farewell to some Nursery children as they continue their learning journey 
at other Primary Schools and also a fond farewell to our Year 6 children. We talk about 
‘Learning together, learning for life’ - Heathfield Primary School is a small part of this journey 
but such an important part. The character traits, skills and knowledge the children have 
developed over their time at Heathfield have provided a solid foundation for them to build upon. 
We wish them all the very best in the future.  

 

As you may recall from my previous staffing letter, Mrs. Seth leaves on Friday and Mrs. Dean 
starts her maternity leave. We wish them both the very best. In September, Mrs. Greenwood 
will be joining the Heathfield Family as School Business Manager.  

 

If parents require childcare over the summer please visit www.bolton.gov.uk/summer2020 or 
contact 01204 337220 

 

We very much look forward to welcoming Years 1 - 6 back into school on Wednesday 2nd 
September and Early Years children from Thursday 3rd September (Letters have been 
uploaded onto Tapestry and will be emailed to EY families confirming exact arrangements). 
Prior to returning, please read again the letter I sent out last week outlining the new procedures 
and logistics for September. Should the government and/or council guidelines change over the 
summer period, I will update parents/carers accordingly.   

 

Should parents/carers have any questions/concerns over the summer holidays, please send an 
email to events@heathfield.bolton.sch.uk I will check the account at least once a week.  

 

On behalf of myself, staff and governors – have a lovely summer! The Heathfield staff have 
created a video message for the children, please keep a look out for it on twitter and facebook 
tomorrow!  

Best wishes to everyone in the Heathfield Family, 

Yours sincerely 

Mr. M D Thornley 

Headteacher  

http://www.bolton.gov.uk/summer2020
mailto:events@heathfield.bolton.sch.uk

